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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE BYLAWS OF 
THE TOWN OF TABER, IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA, HELD IN 
THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, ON 
MONDAY, APRIL 8, 2013, AT 5:00PM. 

PRESENT: Mayor Ray Bryant 
Councillor Randy Sparks 
Councillor John Papp 
Councillor Rick Popadynetz 
Councillor Louie Tams 
Councillor Garth Bekkering 
Councillor Murray Rochelle 

ALSO PRESENT: 
Greg Birch, Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) 
Dale Culler, CA, Director of Corporate Services 
Rob Cressman, Director of Public Services 
Cory Armfelt, RPP-MCIP, Contract Director of Planning & 
Economic Development 
Jilliann Koroluk, Development Officer 
Kerry Van Ham, Council & CAO Assistant/Recording 
Secretary 
Trevor Busch, Taber Times 

ORDER 

Mayor Bryant called the Public Hearing to Order at 5:00 PM. 

LAND USE AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 1-2013 

i) Explanation of purpose of Bylaw No. 1-2013 

Mayor Bryant requested that C. Armfelt, Contract Director of Planning & 
Economic Development, advise the purpose of the Bylaw. 

C. Armfelt advised that the purpose of draft Bylaw 1-2013, if approved, 
would close a portion of a road allowance in the Town of Taber in 
accordance with the Municipal Government Act, Chapter M-26, Revised 
Statues of Alberta 2000, as amended. 

That portion of the lane contained within Lot 23, Block 21, Plan 6390L 
containing 0.044 HA (0.11 Acres) more or less, shall be closed and 
consolidated into a larger parcel that comprises the subject land and 
adjoining lots in Block 21, Plan 6390L. 

ii) Presentation of written or oral briefs AGAINST Bylaw No. 1-2013 
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Mayor Bryant inquired if any written briefs had been received Against 
Bylaw No. 1-2013. 

C. Armfelt advised that no written briefs had been received Against Bylaw 
No. 1-2013. 

Mayor Bryant inquired if there was anyone present who wished to present 
an oral brief Against Bylaw No. 1-2013, and there were none. 

iii) Presentation of written or oral briefs FOR Bylaw No. 1-2013 

Mayor Bryant inquired if any written briefs had been received For Bylaw 
No. 1-2013. 

C. Armfelt advised that no written briefs had been received For Bylaw No. 
1-2013. 

Mayor Bryant inquired if there was anyone present who wished to present 
an oral brief For Bylaw No. 1-2013, and there were none. 

Mayor Bryant declared that the Public Hearing is hereby closed at 5:03 
PM. 

MAYOR 

CHIEFfiliNISTRATIVE OFFICER 
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